Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing
OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
GLOBAL 5 COMMUNICATIONS
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Meeting postponed

PLACE: N/A

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Thank you for your continued support of the Florida Department of Transportation. The meeting— previously published in FAR Volume 49/113 on 6/12/2023— will be at a date to be determined to better coincide with anticipated traffic pattern changes later this year.
We encourage you to refer to I4Beyond.com for future developments about the I-4 projects at Sand Lake Road (State Road 482) and Daryl Carter Parkway.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: 
